@-,

25.03.2016

To, .

The Deputy Commissioner,
Nicobar District,

Car Nicobar.

Madam,

I, Manju lyer, the undersigned, do hereby undertake that the documentary film on Car Nicobar
will not showcase anything controversial, and the same will not be telecast without the
approval of the Andaman & Nicobar administration.

Thanking you,
Yours sincerely,

Nors™

MANIJU IYER
Director




